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Friday 18th October 2024 

 
 

World Food Day: S6 Food Bank 

 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
 
In today’s assembly, our children learned about World Food Day which is celebrated every year on 
the 16th October. This year’s focus is Rights to foods for a better life and a better future. 
 
Our children have an increased awareness of global and local food issues and with this in mind we 
would appreciate your support in helping our local Sheffield community by combining World Food 
Day and the Harvest Festival from 2 weeks ago. 
 
Our goal is to be able to donate food to the S6 food bank this winter to help those who access 
food banks.  
 
If you are able, we would appreciate the children bringing in dried foods (rice, pasta, 
etc) and canned goods into school during next week. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Bartlett 
 

 

 
 
 

 


